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TMI Support Staff
Office of Nuclear Reactor

Regulation
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

The Department of the Interior has completed its review of
the environmental assessment for Decontamination of the
Three Mile Island Unit 2 Reactor Building Atmosphere,
Dauphin County, Pennsylvania. We have the following corzients.

The environmental assessment does not discuss what effects
the proposed release of reactor gases would have on fish and
wildlife resources and their habitats. The document shot 2
determine whether or not fish and wildlife impacts are to be
expected and, if expected, discuss and analyze them.
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